


PDC Thomas J. O’Connor Donation 
Drive 
PDC asked for monetary and item donations for 



SSHP held their annual residency panel that 
was open to all pharmacy students, faculty, and 
anyone else interested in attending. The panel 
consisted of three current pharmacy residents. 
It was a question and answer style panel where 
the residents explained their current roles in 
pharmacy residency, how they got there, 
advice, etc.  
 


